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SOMERSET SHERIFF’S OFFICE IS YOUR LOCAL  

           ‘TOYS FOR TOTS’ DONATION CENTER 

 
November 13, 2019 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

SOMERVILLE – The holiday season is fast approaching. Somerset County Sheriff Frank Provenzano and 
the Marine Toys for Tots Foundation have announced the 2019 Toys for Tots campaign. 

Toys for Tots enable children to receive gifts at Christmas. Drop off any new toy at the Sheriff’s 
headquarters, located in the lower level of the Somerset County Administration Building at 20 Grove St., 
now through Dec. 9. The hours are 8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

“Let’s fill the children’s hearts with joy,” said Sheriff Provenzano. “Over the years, Somerset County 
residents and businesses have stepped up with gifts to bring happiness to the less fortunate during the 
holidays.”  

Gift guidelines: 

• New/unwrapped toys 

• Boys and girls ages: newborn to 14 years old 

• Non-choking hazard for infants/toddlers 

• No gun replicas 

• No gift cards 

For additional information about how to make donations, contact Sheriff’s Officer Joe Bialiy at 908-231-

7197, email: Bialiy@co.somerset.nj.us or visit www.toysfortots.org   
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